
 
 

Announcement 2016-16 

 

                                                                                                                
 

2/9/16 

Presidents Day 

Planet Home Lending will be closed Monday, February 15, 2016 in observance of Presidents Day. 

The Planet Home Lending CORE Seller Portal and all online systems will be available, however rates 
will not be issued and locks will not be accepted.  PHL will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, 
February 16, 2016. 

Please distribute this information to the appropriate individuals within your organization. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager. 

 


